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First name: Steve

Last name: Cowles

Organization: Boone and Crockett Club

Title: Associate Member &amp;amp; Measurer

Comments:  The Nez Perce and Clearwater forests grow the equivalent of over 600 million board feet per year,

but annually only 46 million board feet per year has been harvested on average. As a result, much of the forests

have become overgrown and in need of treatment. According to the National Insect and Disease Risk

Assessment, 65 percent of the Nez Perce-Clearwater - excluding wilderness and roadless areas- are at risk of

wildfire, insects and disease.  Between 1987 to 2017, approximately 53 percent of the national forest burned in

wildfires. Hopefully this can be taken into consideration and revised. Thank you, Steve


